

Tudor Grange Academy Kingshurst, Cooks Lane, Kingshurst, Birmingham, B37 6NU

w: www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk e: office@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk t: 0121 329 8300 f: 0121 770 0879

Dear parent/carer, 5<sup>th</sup> July 2024

## Transition Days 2024 - Thursday 11th and Friday 12th July from 10:00am to 2.30pm

This is a reminder letter that students are to attend the Transition Day for their specific allocated College group. Please see the specific days below. On the day students can access the school site from the main pedestrian entrance or from the gates located by the vehicle entrance if being dropped off at the academy. Staff and student ambassadors will be on hand to support and guide you in.

<u>Important</u> - If there is a reason as to why your son/daughter cannot attend on their allocated day can you please email Mr Parfitt (<u>lparfitt@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk</u>) by 3pm on Tuesday 9th July 2024 so that we can accommodate a place on the other day. However, this day would not be spent with students from their College group. We are aware that students from Fordbridge School are all attending on Thursday due to a school trip.

Transition Days (10:00am-2:30pm)	
Hawking	Thursday 11th July
Tull	Thursday 11th July
Newton	Friday 12th July
Pankhurst	Friday 12th July

Students are to attend in their primary school uniform. It would also be ideal for students to attend in trainers as there will be some time spent in our Outdoor Learning centre.

During the transition day your son/daughter will also meet the Principal Mr Turner, their College Leadership Team and other key staff. Students will have a break during the day and snacks, and a drink will be provided. You can also send them in with a packed lunch/drink if you prefer.

The days have been structured for students to experience life at the academy, take part in exciting curriculum sessions and give them an opportunity to get to know their fellow peers. They will also be given an extended tour of the school and provided with important information for September.

Tutor group and Form tutor information will follow in the post at the end of term with the July Transition Newsletter, which will also include start of term arrangements for September.

We look forward to getting to know all our new year 7 students. If you have any queries regarding the transition process, please do let me know.

Yours sincerely

Mr Lee Parfitt (College Leader)

lparfitt@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk













